
OPEN 

MORNING 
 

 

For admission into Nursery and Reception 

in the school year beginning September 2023 
(Children born between 1/9/2018 & 31/8/2020) 

  

 

Wednesday 9 November 2022  

or  

Tuesday 15 November 2022  
 

Beginning at 09:15 with a talk from our Interim 

Executive Head, Mr Newton, a tour of our school 

and time in our Nursery and Reception class to 

meet our Early Years Team. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our 

school.  To book your place please contact the 

school office on 01296 651360 or 

office@westcott.bucks.sch.uk 
 

 


